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December 29,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR-R4, MIMAROPA, 1515 L & S Building 
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

The OIC ARD for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT MEMORANDUM DATED OCTOBER 21, 2022 FROM THE
DIRECTOR, FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU (FMB)
RE: REQUEST FOR WOOD SAMPLES IN SUPPORT TO 
THE ESTABLISHMENT OF FMB XYLARIUM

Forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Quezon, Palawan dated November 15, 2022 
informing that there are no available blocks of wood from their end bearing dimensions of (3”x 9”x 
18”) to be used as samples for Wood Library.

Subject information is given to serve as the action taken to that Office memorandum of 
November 3, 2022.

For information and or further instruction.

Cc The CENRO Quezon, Palawan
TSD/RES-DTN 2022-1II 54/mo

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC


















